
HANDSWORTH 
NEWS 

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL 

HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL 

 Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

We are now coming to the end of our 11th week since 

school closure.  It has been a long time and it is natural for 

the school community to feel unsettled and worried about 

what the future will bring.  Our teachers are already busily 

making plans for the future and many discussions are taking 

place.  It is difficult to confirm plans at the moment as we 

are waiting for further guidance from the Department for 

Education, however we want to ensure smooth transitions 

and will continue to put our children’s wellbeing and school 

values at the centre of any decisions made.  

It was wonderful to see the Year 1 children back at school 

this week and we are very excited to see the Reception 

children on Monday.  Although we are thrilled to see these 

children, it makes us miss the other year groups even more 

and we can’t wait to all be back together again in a new 

form of ’normal.’ whenever that may be.  

We continue to pull together as a school community as we 

work our way through this.  As mentioned before, we are 

here to support you so don’t hesitant to let us know if there is 

anything you need, even if it is as simple as a chat.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Nairne   



 

 



 


